UK General Statement, Scientific and Technical Sub-Committee of COPUOS

Delivered by Ambassador Leigh Turner at the United Nations in Vienna, 3 February 2020

National Apprenticeship Week 2020 in ODP

Colleagues across ODP come together to celebrate NAW2020.

Dr Andrew Murrison co-chairs 15th meeting of UK-Kuwait Joint Steering Group

The fifteenth meeting of the biannual UK-Kuwait Joint Steering Group was held in Kuwait on 2 February 2020, co-chaired by the UK's Minister for the Middle East, The Rt Hon Dr Andrew Murrison MP, and Kuwait's Deputy Foreign M...

An update on the Presidency of UK COP26: 31 January 2020

Claire Perry O'Neill will no longer be UK COP26 President.

<u>Orwell Bridge study offers new hope</u> <u>for reducing high wind closures</u>

A ground-breaking study of the Orwell Bridge in Ipswich has identified new measures that could help to keep the bridge open to traffic during periods of high winds.